TO:

CFMA Board of Directors:


Name


Phone Number
E-Mail Address
Mandy Parent

760-466-1200

mparent@4datanet.com


Paul Bumann

760-456-6020

pbumann@chelseainvestco.com


Helen Carter

760-598-7614

hcarter@goodandroberts.com



Charlie Combs
619-294-9090

ccombs@llscpas.com



Kris Hernandez
760-744-0760

khernandez@southerncontracting.com



Sue Madsen

760-438-7500

smadsen@grantgc.com

Claire O’Meara
760-591-3260

claire@davidsonrc.com

FROM: 
Claire O’Meara
DATE:

February 11, 2005
SUBJECT:
Board Meeting Minutes

Construction Financial Management Association 
North San Diego County Chapter

Board Meeting Minutes for January 19, 2005
Present:
Mandy Parent

President and Membership Director
Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Charlie Combs
Treasurer

Sue Madsen

Director
Call to Order:  Mandy Parent called the meeting to order.
Approval of Minutes:  The minutes of the meeting held on December 15, 2004 were approved.   

Treasurer’s Report:    Financial Position as of January 9, 2005 was presented by Charlie Combs.  No receivables are outstanding.  There was a small loss for the year due to the contribution to SDSU and the training seminar at Spring Creek.   
San Diego Chapter Update:  Next board meeting is February 9th at Grant General Contractors.   Labor Law Update February 2nd, 2005.
General Membership:   Mandy is currently talking with companies in the Temecula & Bonsall area.  Mandy talked to the data base director to see if we could consolidate the chapter lists so that we would have only one list.  Next membership meeting February 8th 2005.
Contractor News & Views is going to include and article about CFMA in the February issue.  
National:  National conference is May 21st – 24th in Boston, MA.  Mandy is on the National membership committee.  National wants all local boards to encourage recruiting new members.
North County Membership:

The announcer for each luncheon meeting will make note of the following:

The benefits of CFMA membership.
The board members present at the luncheon meeting.

The individuals attending a luncheon meeting for the first time.

Also get a list of the people that come to the meetings that are not members.

Sue mentioned having a slide show going while we are having lunch.

Facilities:
It was discussed that for the luncheon meetings we should not guarantee more reservations than we actually have in hand.  This way we won’t have to pay for extra lunches. The facilities director could check and see how many walk-ins the kitchen would be able to handle.  Also for the meetings held at the San Marcos Country Club, make sure we book the Terrace Room.

It was decided that Charlie will call Tim @ Good & Roberts for the checks while Helen is out for her surgery.

Board Membership:  
Mandy Parent

President and Membership Director

Kris Hernandez
Vice President

Claire O’Meara 
Secretary

Charlie Combs
Treasurer

Helen Carter

Facilities Director 
Paul Bumann

Director

Sue Madsen

Director


Individuals considered as possible future board members were as follows:


Gini Hambly

J.R. Filanc



Member


Dale Hill

Erickson-Hall Construction

Member


Mark Longhurst
Soil Retention Systems

Nonmember

Mandy contacted John Ahlswede with Sun Country Builders, but he is not interested.  Charlie was 


Going to contact Cherri Ewing with Baker Electric to see if she would be interested.

Meeting Schedule Review:    

North County Chapter is going to try to schedule their meetings for the 1st Wednesday of the month 

in order to coincide with San Diego Chapter.  Hopefully we can start this new schedule in May.

March 16,  2005 – Human Resources Update
Sue Madsen is the meeting producer.  Susan Bock is the speaker.  Helen should reserve the Terrace Room at the Lake San Marcos County Club.  
May 11, 2005 -  Mandy suggested a possible topic on contractor’s software and how to choose.  Paul Nobbs would be the speaker on which software’s are a good fit for your company depending on size.
April 23, 2005 – Presidents Dinner.

June 24, 2005 – Golf Tournament.

July 20,  2005 – Possible topic computer security.

September 2005 – Fall seminar (half day).  There will be four topics and each person would be able to choose two.  San Diego chapter is looking into holding it at the AGC facility and having computer labs available.  Scheduled for Wednesday September 21st , 2005.  Sue is going to see if an earlier date is possible – maybe for September 7th.
Topic for North County Chapter September 2005 – Risk Management.

November 2005- Possible topic suggested by Sue Madsen – Storm water prevention.  Sue will try to get the inspector that presented the topic last time.

NOTES:
1.)  It was suggested at the last board meeting that the board members as well as all present at the luncheons introduce themselves.

2.)  At the North County Chapter Board Meetings we will review upcoming National events.

3.)  North County Board Meetings will now be scheduled on Wednesdays.  


Future Topics

Violence in the workplace

Contractor software issues – Change order processing


Workers compensation and liability insurance – Self-insured plans

Sarbanes–Oxly – Auditing Standards  (see if we know anyone that might have a course/overheads) Note:  This is a hot topic.

Disaster Recovery & Security

NEXT BOARD MEETING:


Date:

February 15th 2005



Time:

7:30 a.m.


Sponsor:
Good & Roberts


Address:
2320 Cousteau Court





Vista, CA 92083


RSVP:

760-598-7614 (Helen Carter)
